
 
Reception Newsletter: 4.6.18 

 

Science Week 

Its Science Week next week and we have lots of exciting 

activities planned throughout the week. During the week 

scientists from Sunderland University will be coming into 

school to work with us and Laura Prince from LP Dance 

will be doing a dance lesson with us. We love to hear 

what the children have to say about their learning so it 

would be super if you could jot down any comments from 

your child send them in.  

 

Maths 

This week we have 

been counting 

forwards and 

backwards in 10s. We 

have been sorting 

amounts into groups 

of five or ten to help 

us count large 

amounts. Maybe you 

could try this at home 

with cars, pencils, 

pasta etc. and let us 

know how you get on? 

Summer Trip 

We have booked to take the children to Woodhorn Colliery 

in Ashington on Tuesday 10th July so look out for more 

information about this in newsletters nearer the time.  

Can you help? 

As always, we need your help to be able to take the 

children out of school. If you can come along and support 

a group of children on the day please email us or catch 

us in the yard to let us know. 

tanya.parker@ntlp.org.uk 

helen.mason@ntlp.org.uk 

 

New Arrivals! 

In the classroom we have been observing our caterpillars turn into chrysalides and this 

week Painted Lady butterflies have finally arrived!   

Also, you’ll never guess what! The Wagtail who has been very interested in our 

outdoor area has moved in! She has made a nest and laid eggs in our construction 

box! 
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